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Shri. Shashi Shekhar Vempati,
Chief Executive officer,
Prasar Bharati, New Delhi.

Sub:  Donation from the members of APBEE to the PM-CARES Fund

Respected Sir,
As the president of APBEE writing on the behalf of our members that we are standing with the Nation by moving shoulder to
shoulder with the government in the present fight against Covid -19.

While conveying gratitude to our Hon’ble Prime Minister and the government of India for the timely actions to fight against
the Corona Virus, we being the Government employees of this National & Public  Service Broadcaster feel that it is also our
duty to share our contribution towards the Prime Minister’s Citizen Assistance and Relief in Emergency Situations Fund
which has been constituted to further strengthen disaster management capacities and encourage research on protecting
citizens.

Our members are putting their lives at risk but continuously maintaining the smooth essential service of public
broadcasting. So with due respect, we also request you to kindly equip them with personal protection equipment PPEs like
masks, gloves, and cap to avoid infection. and kindly ensure our members in the existing insurance scheme as most of
them are young and sole breadwinner of their family.

Hence on behalf of the employees representing by this Association, we request your good self to kindly deduct one day
salary from our members for the donation towards the PM-CARES Fund.

We will be grateful to your good self if acknowledgment of the same can be issued to the Association once our contribution
is deposited in the Fund.

                               With Warms Regards
Hari Pratap Gautam
(President, APBEE)
+91- 9990284952
  
Copy for kind consideration to:
Shri Dinesh Mahur, ADG(A), PB Bhawan, New Delhi.
Ms. Mukta Goel, ADG (HR), PB Bhawan, New Delhi            
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